Halloween Newsletter

Dear Parent/Guardian,
I attach 2 documents for your attention.
· A letter regarding Master Mc Dermott’s Retirement
· An advice document to schools dealing with Covid 19
The past nine weeks have been difficult for everyone. Thankfully, First Holy Communion went ahead and the children had a lovely mass on the 8th of October. I would like to thank the Parent’s Association for the lovely gifts they gave to the First Holy Communion children. I would like to thank all who were involved in the preparation of the children for the sacrament. 
The Gaa coach, Keith Greene, has coached the children this term and will continue after mid-term.
When we return after mid-term there will be some changes in class teachers:
· Ms Colette Donohoe, newly appointed teacher, will be teaching junior and senior infants.
· Ms Mc Goohan is moving to learning support and will be our Special Education Teacher.
· Mrs Clarke will be the 5th & 6th class teacher. 
I wish to thank you all for your support and I encourage you to continue restricting your movements, adhere to the HSE advice and guidelines and please keep safe over Halloween.

Yours Sincerely,
Teresa Galligan
[bookmark: _GoBack]Principal
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